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Nadeau, Jessica

From: Danielle Shapiro <danielle.shapiro@wella.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 5:32 PM
To: Nadeau, Jessica; Maine Packaging EPR
Subject: RE: Extended Producer Responsibility Program for Packaging

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Thank you for the prompt response! 
 
Just to clarify… there is no pre-registration for producers yet, until there has been a completed rulemaking Dec 2023? 
 
Thanks, 
 

 

DANIELLE SHAPIRO 
Sr. Specialist Regulatory Affairs | danielle.shapiro@wella.com
4500 Park Granada, Calabasas, CA 91302 

 
Company Closure: December 23rd – January 2nd 
 

From: Nadeau, Jessica <Jessica.Nadeau@maine.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 2:29 PM 
To: Danielle Shapiro <danielle.shapiro@wella.com>; Maine Packaging EPR <MainePackagingEPR@maine.gov> 
Subject: RE: Extended Producer Responsibility Program for Packaging 
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
Danielle, hello, 
 
Thank you for your interest. I have added you to the list. DEP emails will come from MEDEP@subscriptions.maine.gov 
email address. If you are not receiving newsletters, please check your junk email folder for them. 
 
The Stewardship Program for Packaging website has many resources including the stakeholder meeting schedule and 
registration links to RSVP for any stakeholder meeting. 
 
We look forward to your participation. 
 
Sincerely, Jessica 
 
 

From: Danielle Shapiro <danielle.shapiro@wella.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 5:19 PM 
To: Maine Packaging EPR <MainePackagingEPR@maine.gov> 
Subject: Extended Producer Responsibility Program for Packaging 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Hello, 
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Can you please add me to the mailing list for updates? 
 
Thank you, 
 

 

DANIELLE SHAPIRO 
Sr. Specialist Regulatory Affairs | danielle.shapiro@wella.com
4500 Park Granada, Calabasas, CA 91302 

 
Company Closure: December 23rd – January 2nd 
 
This message is intended for the use of the addressee and may contain information that is privileged and/or 
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of the information contained in this message is strictly unauthorized and prohibited. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message from your system. Opinions, 
conclusions, or other statements in this message which do not relate to the business of Wella Company, its subsidiaries 
or affiliates, are neither given nor endorsed by Wella Company.  
This message is intended for the use of the addressee and may contain information that is privileged and/or 
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of the information contained in this message is strictly unauthorized and prohibited. If you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message from your system. Opinions, 
conclusions, or other statements in this message which do not relate to the business of Wella Company, its subsidiaries 
or affiliates, are neither given nor endorsed by Wella Company.  


